
Cl Dorado Irrigation District
Letter No.: EEO 2015-0589

May 5, 2015
VIA EMAIL AND FIRST-CLASS MAIL

(Kathryn. Gaffney@waterboards.ca.gov)

Kathryn Gaffney
State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Rights
P.O. Box 2000

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Temporary Urgency Change Petition: El Dorado Irrigation District (Deer Creek WWTP)

Dear Ms. Gaffney:

El Dorado Irrigation District has enclosed for your review and consideration a Temporary
Urgency Change Petition (TUCP), along with a check for the required fee of $1,000 to the State
Water Board. A separate check has been mailed with the TUCP to the California Department of
Fish and Wildlife for their required filing fees.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (530) 642-4146.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth D. Wells, P.E.
Engineering Manager

EDW:krc

Enclosure: Temporary Urgency Change Petition
Check ($1,000)

cc w/o enclosures (via email):
Kevin Thomas, California Department of Fish & Wildlife (Kevin.Thomas@wildlife.ca.gov)
Michael D. Bryan, Ph.D., Robertson-Bryan, Inc. (bryan@robertson-bryan.com)

El Dorado Irrigation District:
Jim Abercrombie, General Manager
Thomas D. Cumpston, General Counsel
Brian D. Poulsen, Deputy General Counsel
Tom McKinney, Director of Operations
Brian Mueller, P.E., Director of Engineering

2890 Mosquito Road, Placerville CA, 95667 (530) 622-4513


